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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to school and I hope you had a restful half term.  

 

Covid-19 

Thank you for following the request to wear a face mask around the 

school site and outside the school gates. As we are now in a national   

lockdown where schools are open, coming to school is probably the only 

place where there will be a crowd of people over the next four weeks. 

Therefore, it is imperative we social distance and wear a mask. Thank you 

for your support. 

 

Charity  

Some much needed positive news now 

and a big well done to Macsen in 4M. 

Macsen has raised over £900 (over 

£1000 with gift aid), for Minnie’s       

Miracle, Fight for Sight charity by      

getting his long hair cut. Would you   

believe 10 inches were removed! On top 

of this Macsen’s hair is being donated 

to the Little Princess Trust. Well done 

Macsen, Moorfield is really proud of 

you.  

 

Moorfield Virtual Balloon Race 

MHSA are putting on a balloon race event and you are all welcome to join 

in the fun at the start of December. You will find all the information on the 

next two pages. Please share it with friends and family and get as many 

people involved as possible. Lets see whose balloon travels the furthest! 

 

Have a great weekend  

 

Best wishes,  

  

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 
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